Prior, Eva

From: Wolf Isachsen <wolfisachsen@hotmail.com>

Sent: Friday, September 23, 2016 2:27 PM

To: Prior, Eva

Subject: To Planning & Development to appear for presentation regarding Laneway Homes
Dear Eva:

| am sending this request to meet with the board and discuss with the City of Burnaby the idea of approving
Lane Way Homes now more than ever with the removal of all the rental units located behind Metrotown.

| have lived in Burnaby all my life, sold Real Estate in Burnaby for over 30 years, | made the presentation for
C9 zoning and was approved years back. | am currently the VP of Canadian Mation Picture Park Film Studio
located in Burnaby as well a Certified Appraiser with the Appraisal Institute of Canada.

It is my opinion that Burnaby should as most other cities in Metro Vancouver approve Lane Way Homes, this
should be a priority .

At this time | am not sure if a Power Point Presentation is required, If approved to speak [ will update.

Best Regards,

Wolf Isachsen, CRA
Cell 604-728-9653
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